# Weekly Newsletter - 02/12/22

Dear Parents,

Firstly, can you believe that it is December already!!! After the success of the winter market, there has been a festive buzz around the school. The children are working very hard on their Christmas performances while still cracking on with their other subjects each day. Please continue to do everything possible to send your child to school every day so that they don't miss out on all the excitement. I know that there are lots of winter viruses going around but please only keep your child off school for the minimum amount of time if they are really ill. The everyday cold and runny nose is something that they can still come to school with. We will be arranging some workshops in the new year with the school nurse. Parents can come along and discuss their concerns.

Next week we will kick off the Christmas Performances and we hope to see as many parents as possible there. Please take careful note of the times, to avoid the disappointment of arriving too late.

I'm sure that all parents will join me in saying a massive thank you to the staff for all their hard work at the Winter Market. They really made it a truly special occasion for all our children.

Have a wonderful weekend. Best wishes, Ms Von



# THE RETURN OF THE WINTER MARKET!

It was absolutely wonderful to see so many children, parents, ex-pupils and local residents at the Winter Market on Monday. We could really feel the community support for the school and it has made us more determined than ever to provide more community opportunities to come together. I understand how hard the past two years have been and how our families are still struggling with the financial crisis, so I am very grateful to all of you for this support.

The highlight once again was the fantastic singing by our school choir and the turning on of the Christmas lights which included the popular "Star Snow" providing a real festive atmosphere. Not even the torrential rain could dampen the buzz of the community spirit!











### Sports

### Star

It has been a fantastic week for our Star sports teams. On Monday our year 5&6 basketball team went to Rokeby School and took part in a tournament against other schools in the borough. They put on a fantastic team performance coming away in 2nd place and a lovely silver medal

On Wednesday our year 3&4 dance team went to Southern Road Primary school to take part in a Dance Mat competition. After 3 rounds we finished in 3rd place and our dancers were delighted with their medals.





# Winter dates 2022









# Performances

Year 3 - Wednesday 7th December at 1.30pm

Year 1 - Thursday 8th December at 1:00pm

Year 2 - Friday 9th December at 1:00pm

Reception - Tuesday 13th December 1:00pm

Nursery AM - Wednesday 14th at 8.15am

Nursery PM - Wednesday 14th at 11.45am

Year 4 - Thursday 15th at 1:30pm

## Dates for diary

School Xmas dinner - Wednesday 14th December Early Closing at 12:00pm - Friday 16th December

